RFQ 2020-02 Jet/Vac Service for a 1-year period
Due Date: Friday, February 14, 2020 11:00 A.M. prevailing time.

Interested firms may request a copy of this RFQ by contacting Tom Petti, Principal
Engineer by e-mail at tpetti@bayshorersa.com or by phone at 732-739-1095.
Please provide your name, your company’s name, phone number, fax number and
email address.
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